
 
Date: 20 May 2024 

 

To Members of The All-India Anglo-Indian Association 

From the President-in-Chief 

Dear Friends 

I invite you to be present online on Saturday 25 May 2024 from 6.30 pm till about 7.30 
pm. I shall be addressing our members across the country. This will be followed by a Q & A 
session. 

If you would like me to throw light on a particular issue, or answer a query you have, I 
request you to send it in earlier - by WhatsApp (+918240012307) or email 
(office@aiaiassociation.org) by Friday 24 May. This will make the Q & A session quicker, 
smoother and more effective. 

The zoom link will be posted on our national Facebook page, all WhatsApp groups, as well 
as emailed to all branch committees. 

I look forward to your presence on the Saturday the 25th at 6.30 pm. 

Have a good week ahead. 

Warm regards, 

  

Barry O’Brien 

President-in-Chief 

Empathise, Educate, Empower 

Together, We Can! 
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